
This law violates the inalienable right of all Oregonians to defend themselves and their families. 
Disarming law-abiding citizens is inviting violence into our communities and our homes. Gun-free zones 
are invitations to mass shootings and attacking law-abiding Oregonians isn’t going to make anyone 
safer. In fact, it will put us in danger. 
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